
From: Jackie Roth
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 2:23:15 PM

Jackie Roth
P.O.Box 93
Franconia, NH 03580

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Stop northern pass. We don’t want those huge, hulking, ugly towers ruining our state. I moved here in
2009 because of the beauty and serenity of this area. I can’t believe you would disregard the
homeowners, businesses, and residents of NH and go forward with something that will harm our
beautiful state.

Sincerely,
Jackie Roth
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